State of New Mexico

Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Diane D. Denish 505-476-2250

Lieutenant Governor

February 23, 2010

Allen Weh
6001 San Mateo NE Ste F2
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Dear Mr. Weh,

The Office of the Lieutenant Governor continues to work diligently on your Inspection of Public
Records Act request dated November 11, 2009, later clarified on November 23, 2009, for which you
requested: “all contracts entered into between the Lt. Governor’s office and any vendor of any nature
that provided her office either a service or product between January 2003 and present” — and the
supporting “invoices”, “purchase orders” and “correspondence” or “any other document discussing the
expenditure, invoicing or payment .

To comply with this request in full, the Office will need to compile all receipts, correspondences,
contracts and vendor agreements relating to even the most routine office products and services, such as
paper clips, staplers and Xerox machine leases purchased over the past seven years.

If that was the intent of your request, the office will continue its work to compile those records in full.
While it was our objective to respond in full within 90 days (as noted in letter dated December 1,
2009), this request continues to be excessively burdensome and broad, and will require considerably
more time. If you would like to review or purchase copies of the responsive documents, which the
office has compiled to date, please notify us and they will be prepared.

However, if you would like to narrow the scope of your request, the office may be able to respond in

full at a sooner date. Please clarify whether you would like the language in your original request to
stand, or whethier you will be narrowing the scope of your request.

S}gcerely,

(el oo

Records Custodian
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